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The Medical Equipment Ministry
Receives the 10,000th call!!!
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http://www.ppch.org/
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Session News Meeting Highlights

At its June 19th stated meeting Session continued discussion of longer range
options to expand the preschool hours.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on September 18th$p&cpmhinterim meetings
will be scheduled as necessiaegl free talk to any of the elders if you have any questions or concerns.

The Rev. lan T. Rankine Pastpastor@ppch.org
Phyllis Kumpf, Buildings and Groungshyllis595@optonline.net
Karen Richards, @@hair of Christian Education/Childrekaric112@yahoo.com
Suzanne Soos, Finaresoos@kpmg.com
Pam Ely, Hospitalitypamvely@gmail.com
Dave Moore, Human Resources & Administratidinscrew@verizon.net
Barbara Quast, Nominating Committee of the Congregation, Missmuesst@msn.com
Jon McBurney, Worship and Mugadmcb@yahoo.com
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ol We collected $427 GébntiAmiJuneg! i s our new mi s

¢’ ecBvery day, please put a few cents into a
eatAll of the money we collect will go to he
schools for the deaf i n AMaltawi endetfr &lacAf
ryone wil | bring their cans and coins to worsh
i nto a basket. Let the church office know if y




WOME® MONDAY MORNI NG BI BLE
Mondays -1110::3000a m i n t he Libr u

Wi | | break for the summer. SE/ M

THURSDAY MORNUENGSBUBY GROUFMINISTRIES
Thursdays 8:30am in the Liwow: iy

The -bonar weekly meetings include a continental
The group welcomes anyone who would Iike to att
pl ease contact9 ®R&a)s BEH.s on,

MENS BREAKFAST
2nd Tuesdays each mont h
7: 30am adT hleoHi O | Restaur ant

This group meets for abTheaHiylbRea™ op
every second Tuesday of the month J
ship and discussi on. Pl ease cont a f
73-36-0137t oml ydi ad@gmail . com

Hello,

Thanks for your notes and believe it or not, | am moving out of

my new home to a new home near
tack and a stroke and itds for

| cal Christian church, but remain a member of the Pluckemin
Presbyterian Church. | attended a local Memorial Day Celebra-

tion and was called out of the crowd to stand before the congre-
gation as a Marine Sgt. by some of my | o
so we can keep the communication. Love you all! Bill Hammond

(Pl ease contact the office for B
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http://www.pluckeminchurchpreschool.org
https://www.nj.com/somerset/index.ssf/2018/06/pluckemin_preschoolers_learn_about_giving.html
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Can you believe itds ti/mes{f oz \NjacaytizoNy nNBal badpng §v 8
School ? Yup! Adhp- handgaopP9§CcKkgbDR"Pa YvSHE LINBL
wrecked: Rescued by Jesu$Je hope you can 62 NE KA LIS Grarlloa2ys YR

join us every morning, July 9 through 13, from 9
a.m. to noon. If you have a child who wants to

join us, or if you have some time to help, please gct
in touch with Chris Staffin.

I NB K2YSo2dzyR 2N AY |

Do you use our church library? Summer is a grea \
time to read with your kids. You may notice some

changes in our library shelves this month, but be 4
assured that our childfends section is stildl
wonderful options for fun and faith. We ask your
patience if you happen to stop by while we are in
the midst of updating our collections, but rest as-
sured that our library will soon be better than ever,

and ready for your use. Vacation Bible School 4018!
Juy8wi || be our last Chill dr e nd®s?3iya08 fMplo 5200 p.pke

season, but we want our children to be comfortabl .
in worship. We provide worship bags for children | Al Ch'ldre?gg?gslggyafglxé{ggzntgr°u9h gragle 6

to give them an activity to focus on during the ser-
vice. Please ask an usher if you need one. New th Registration forms are in the Crossroads
summer for older children is a My Worship Notes and on the PPC website.

page on a clipboard, available from the ushers, thdt Registration Deadline: June 1st
draws attention to various parts of our worship.
We hope you will try them and give us your feed- | TEENS (anyone who has completed 6th grade}, sign
back. up now to volunteer!
Questions? email Chris Staffin at

Our nursery will continue to be open every Sunda taffind tt
morning. Wedll be readl for < NS ren at
9:45am so you have time to get them settled befo
10 ob6clock worship. As ¢'wavs, wedll provide yol
with a beeper in case we need you during worship.
Blessings for a wonderful, restful and-fdiéd <')))><
summer. FISH Foop PANTRY NEEDS
Your Childrends Worship M“CGndCheese,spaghettl.sau

ce,
Karen Eastlund & Karen Richards are o Pork and beans, gnd jelly
CoChairs, Childrends Mi SPecially needed. p

lease place your

Fellowship K
Thank you, p Hall.

donations on the cart jp




